
Welcome Ceremony of the Inaugural Visit of Asuka II 

 

Ambassador Okada attended the welcome ceremony of the inaugural visit of Asuka II to 

Port of Spain on February 18, 2016.  The Honourable Shamfa Cudjoe, Minister of 

Tourism, and Ms. Charmaine Lewis, Deputy General Manager of the Port Authority of 

Trinidad and Tobago (PATT), along with other representatives, attended the ceremony.  

The Honourable Shamfa Cudjoe greeted the Captain Masuyama and welcomed the 

ship’s first visit to Trinidad and Tobago.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

飛鳥 II 

 

 

Asuka II is one of the largest cruise ships in Japan 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

岡田大使とクジョー観光大臣                   寄港記念式典の様子      

 

 

Ambassador Okada with the Honourable           Scene from the Crest Exchange 

Shamfa Cudjoe, Minister of Tourism  

  

 

  


